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JANUARY ZOOM MEETING    by    Joe Golt 
 
The January 11th General Membership Meeting will be a Zoom meeting.  
 
ZOOM instructions 
 
I will open the meeting at about 6:50pm 
 
There are several ways to join a zoom meeting. 
 
Easiest way: 
 
Click on this link: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88623652822?pwd=YzFuN3F0eUF2alhzbk5oVHcyRVRJUT09 
 
or paste the link into your browser’s URL 
 
Zoom will need to install some software on your computer, say yes to that. Only takes a 
minute. Click on ‘join with video’ You will then be placed in a waiting room. When I see 
you are waiting I will let you in. you may need to adjust you microphone. We will be able 
to see you if your computer has a camera. 
 
Next best way: 
 
Open browser and go to zoom.us and click on ‘join a meeting’ then enter the Meeting ID: 
886 2365 2822 and passcode  
Passcode: 563565. Somewhere the new software will have to be installed. Then you’ll go 
to the waiting room as above. 
 
Zoom works best with google CHROME. If your computer is fairly new you should not 
have a problem. If your computer is a relic of bygone times you will have problems. 
 
I will repeat these instructions via email blast a few days before the meeting 
 
Good luck 

FROM THE EDITOR 
 
Due to Covid the club is essentially shut down. There is not much news. There are no 
events to report. As a result this newsletter is quite small. We all hope that 2021 will see 
some return to normalcy. 
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FROM THE PRESIDENT 
       by   Randy Chapman 
 
As you will be getting this message after December 25 I would hope that everyone had a 
meaningful holiday season. Christmas can be a very hectic time but I think we all need to 
reflect on the opportunity to help those less fortunate than ourselves. Our participation in 
the Reading Area Salvation Army Red Kettle fund raising was successful again this year in 
spite of Covid-19. Our SDC volunteers raised $ 260. 76. I am hopeful we can participate 
again in 2021. 
  
I extend my thanks to those members leaving the SDC Board: Ron Whitmoyer, Janet 
Schmidt, Jim Jack and Ken Speicher. New to this board are Kevin Moyer, Bill Pizzichil , Howard Null and Gilbert 
Carbon .   
 
We still need a secretary for our monthly meetings. Even one meeting would be helpful.  While we still need to 
be vigilant about avoiding Covid-19, there is help on the way. 2 coronavirus vaccines have been approved and 
are starting to find their way to front line workers and the elderly. 
  

 SKYLINE DRIVE CORVETTE CLUB  FIBERGLASS FLYER    PAGE 2 

283  
MEMBERS 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
 Carol Whitmoyer  1-1 
 Brian Blankenbiller  1-4 
 Mike Dunkelberger 1-9 
 Ginny Willard 1-10 
 Paulette Moore 1-10 
 Jean Miller 1-15 
 Carole Kalbach 1-15 
 Linda Van Winkle 1-16 
 Gary Eck 1-18 
 Paul Hammill 1-21 
 Dianne Suchon 1-21 
 Joe Morroney 1-21 
 Bill Flamm 1-24 
 Art Salyards 1-26 
 Teri Fisher 1-30 
 

ANNIVERSARY None 

NEW MEMBERS this month  
 
Christine  Goodhart from Wernersville, social member 

NEWSLETTER   
GUIDELINES 
 
Anyone is welcome to submit 
items or articles for publication in 
the newsletter. Please try to be 
brief and to the point. E-mail is 
the very best way to submit infor-
mation. Our e-mail address is 
sdcnews@yahoo.com . Deadline 
for submission is noon on the 
26th of each month. If you don’t 
have access to e-mail, then a 
typewritten document is pre-
ferred.  

We will be trying the Zoom option for at least one meeting in 2021. 
Grandchildren can be a great resource for help in participating. I am hop-
ing to see a lot of you via Zoom. 
  
With December 31 either approaching or past, our annual dues renewals 
need to be addressed. Please make sure that you have mailed your renew-
al form and check to Norm Burton if you have not done so already.  
 

AMBASSADORS REPORT 
 
The NCM continues free shipping on orders over $ 75.00 No end date is 
indicated.  
 
Doug Fehan has retired as Program Manager for Corvette Racing  after 25 
years. Doug is a 2020 NCM Hall of Fame nominee. He is the most success-
ful GT racing team manager in the world. His induction into the Hall of 
Fame is set for the 2021 BASH in April 2021. This year’s C-8 R won the 
GTLM Manufacturer’s Championship.  
 
Jack DeLong has started making arrangements for rooms at the Hilton 
Garden Hill in Bowling Green, KY for the BASH NCM event April 22-
24,2021. I am planning on attending at this time. If you have any interest 
in this event let me know .  
 
Tom Peters, retired GM design chief , has joined NCM as consulting curator 
for the collection at the museum.  
Current raffles: 
 
1-14-2021, BYO 2021 Corvette or 65 K in cash. Tickets are $ 250.00 
2–4-2021 , Red Mist 2021 convertible, $ 150.00 per ticket.  
2-25-2021, Black 2021 coupe. $ 100.00 per ticket.  
4-24-2021, 2021 Arctic White coupe, $ 20.00 per ticket.  
Kai Spande, BGA Plant Manager has recently obtained a 1966 Corvette 
coupe, 427-425. Coincidentally , that model was my first Corvette in 1972. 
I paid $ 2,200.00 for it. Sold it a year later for $ 2,350.00.  


